
 

 

 

KG/Rec/mb 

29th March 2017 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Thursday 27th April Reception children will be taking an educational trip to Ash End Farm. 

Children will learn all about the animals and how they care for the animals at the farm.  

 

Children will need to be in school on time as the coach will be leaving school at 9.15 am. Children 

will be back for the end of the day and should be collected as normal at 3.15 pm. 

 

Children will need to be wearing school uniform, with a coat and sensible walking shoes (wellies if 

raining), as the children will be doing a lot of walking around the farm. 

The children will require a packed lunch for their visit; as all children in Early Years are entitled 

to free school meals please could you indicate on the slip below whether you would like the school 

to provide your child with a packed lunch or whether you will provide a packed lunch yourselves; 

please do not send any fizzy drinks.  

 

 Ryders Green will be covering the cost of this trip. 

   
Please complete the reply slip below and return by 7th April 2017. 

Many thanks, 

The Early Years Team 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Ash End Farm on 27th April 2017:- 
 

Child’s Name  

 

Class  

 

         School Packed Lunch          Packed Lunch Provided by Parent      

Please select ()    

       
 

Parents Name  

 

Signature  
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Head Teacher: Miss L Blackmore  
   Ba (Hons)  QTS   Pg Cert   AST  

 
 

 


